REGIONAL INSTITUTE OF MEDICAL SCIENCES : IMPHAL-795004
(An Autonomous Institute under the Ministry of Health & Family Welfare, Govt. of India)

NOTICE
Imphal, the 3 October, 2018

No. 088/HBCR/Path/RIMS-2014: The “Walk-in-interview” for appointment of
different posts of ICMR Project “Hospital Based Cancer Registry (HBCR) Patterns of Care
and Survival Studies on Cancer Breast, Cervix and Head & Neck Workers” Dept. of
Pathology, RIMS, Imphal which was scheduled on 5" June, 2017 at 11: 00 am in the Office
Chamber of the Director, RIMS, Imphal is hereby rescheduled on 09/10/2018 at 11:00 am as
no applicants have applied for the Post of Research Scientist — I (Medical). The last date of
submission of application for the post of Research Scientist — I(Medical) only is extended
upto 6™ October, 2018. However, all the applications submitted earlier for other posts will be
considered for the interview and fresh applications for the other posts will not be entertained.

Other terms and conditions remain the same. Details of the previous advertisement Dt,

28/09/2018 may be seen at the Institute website www.rims.edu.in

@\10\ %
(Dr. Ph. Madhubala Devi)
Principal Investigator, HBCR
Prof. & Head
Dept. of Pathology, RIMS, Imphal
Copy to:-
1. PS to Director, RIMS, Imphal for kind information of the Director.
o The System Administrator, RIMS, Imphal
3. The Media Advisor, RIMS, Imphal.
4. Notice Board, RIMS, Imphal
5. Office file.
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